
The Board at its meeting of August 19, 2014 adopted the recommendation in the staff report, as 
follows: 
 
“It is recommended that the Board authorize Contract Amendment No. 8 to Morrison Hershfield 
Ltd. (MH) in the amount of $9,000,000.00, increasing the total upset limit amount from 
$50,000,000.00 to $59,000,000.00”. 
 


